
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Kennebec River Estuaries Phase III, Fawcett Parcel  

Portion of 304 Pork Point Rd. 
Bowdoinham, Sagadahoc County  

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote 
on a proposal to allocate funds to the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife for the 
fee simple acquisition of 118+/- acres of land owned by Maine Farmland Trust of Belfast, 
Maine. The property is located at 304 Pork Point Rd., Town of Bowdoinham, Sagadahoc 
County. Parcel is a portion of Bowdoinham Tax Map R10, Lot 44. The Department of Inland 
Fisheries and Wildlife will hold and manage this property for its natural, biological, and 
recreational values. 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting May 19, 2015, at 
1:00 PM at the Dept. of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry:  Room 319 3rd Floor, Deering 
Building, 90 Blossom Lane, Augusta, ME.  Written comments on the proposed acquisition will 
be accepted until 5:00 PM May 18, 2015.  Submit comments to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF 
Program, #28 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333-0028 or at the meeting. For more information, contact 
the above address or call 207-592-1724 or 207-287-3200. 

 
 


